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CitTy OF NEWBURYPORT
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
SEan R. REarpDoON, MAYOR

60 PLEasanT STREET - P.O. Box 550
NewsuryrorT, MA 01950
978-465-4413 PHONE
MAYOR@CITYOFNEWBURYPORT.COM

To: President and Members of the City Council o [E":Zf_

From: Sean R. Reardon, Mayor = i"“f”
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Date: June 26, 2023 T fjigg
: . O L
Subject:  Re-Appointment g
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| hereby re-appoint, subject to your approval, the following

named individual as member of the Harbor Commission. This
term will expire on July 31, 2026.

Andrew Casson
240 Merrimac Street
Newburyport, MA 01950



FROM THE DESK OF

ANDREW B CASSON

June 21, 2023

Mayor Sean Reardon &

The Newburyport City Council
City of Newburyport

60 Pleasant Street
Newburyport, MA 01950

RE: Request for Resume or Background for reappointment to the Newburyport
Harbor Commission

Dear Mayor and City Councilors,

As you are aware, | have served on the Newburyport Harbor Commission for the
past seventeen years, serving three administrations. [ am very proud of what we as
a commission have accomplished over those years and look forward to continuing
to guide and support the Harbor Commission and the Harbormasters Department.

As ] have been self-employed almost my entire adult career, please see below a brief
bio about me.

[ 'am currently the Managing director of Castle Point Fitness, the exclusive franchisee
for Planet Fitness in New Zealand and the Chairman of Lightship Enterprises. For
the past fourteen years, [ have served as Chairman and Managing Partner of the
Fresnel Companies. Prior to forming The Fresnel Companies, I founded and
managed several successful start-ups in the financial, technology and
communications industries, including serving as the CEO of Fleet Signal Corporation,
a national public safety equipment provider to multiple states, municipalities and
the federal government, CEO of Digitic Systems, LLC, a specialist in the workflow
management software market, and as the CEO of C-Comm, Inc., focused on the
telecommunications services industry.

Additionally, I have served on several companies’ boards and currently serve on the
board of directors on Wallit, Inc and Pendant Technologies.

Should you need any additional information, please don’t hesitate to ask.

I look forward to serving the city in the capacity as commissioner for the foreseeable
future.

Sincerely,

Andrew B. Casson




